
    

             
          

              
             

  
         

            
   
           

 
            

             
             
      

 
  

           

Announcing the New LMOP Website!
	

The U.S. EPA Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is pleased to announce to its
Partners and other interested stakeholders that the program's new website has 
launched! 
EPA is working to improve its website and the efficiency of managing web content. The 
new site is more user-friendly, and can be used across different devices (mobile, tablet,
desktop) more easily. 
Some differences you may notice on the new LMOP website: 

Newly designed home page with links to the information and resources of most
interest to website visitors. 
Expanded array of links to publications, tools and resources related to the 
waste sector.
Reorganization of LMOP data Excel files to help visitors more easily find data. 

LMOP is interested in learning about your experiences with and impressions of the new 
website, and is also available to answer your questions. Please send any feedback or 
questions about the new site to lmop@epa.gov. 
Thank you,

The LMOP Team
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